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To

Shri Sunil Kumar

Director (HR), MTNL

Corporate Office, New Delhi

Subject: Welcome by MEA (MTNL Executives’ Association)
Respected Sir,

We, the thousands of Executives of MTNL welcome you as Director (HR) MTNL and assure our full
support and cooperation. Our Association represents the majority of Executives of engineering,
finance, civil, electrical, HR. mktg and official language. We hope under your able leadership as HR
head, company will see paradigm shift in human resource development and bring the total
motivation amongst the employees and prepare them to give their best to turn around the
company. MTNL is passing through crucial juncture and needs collective efforts to bring it out of the
deep crisis; we hope joint efforts of Management and Association will definitely revive and survive
the company. Wishing for bright future of the company and excellent industrial relation under your
worthy leadership

With kind regards
Yours sincerely

(V.K.Tomar)



